
Orem Elementary 
Orem Elementary School - 450 W. 400 S. Orem, UT 84058 - 801-610-8116 

http://orem.alpineschools.org/ 
 

 
Summer Library 

The OES Library will be open the following 
Tuesdays from 10:00am – 12:00pm: 

June 2, 9, 16, 30 & July 7. 
 

Summer Office Hours: 
The OES Office will be open Tuesdays  

beginning June 2nd, from 9:00am -12:00pm.  
New registrations will be taken throughout 

the summer. 
 

Check Out the OES Website! 
Be sure to check our website for updated 

school information during the summer.  
orem.alpineschools.org 

 
Emergency Forms are Online: 

Emergency Forms need to be completed 
online through SKYWARD for the upcoming 
year. You will need to complete the form for 

each student.  
 

Class Placement: 
2015-2016 class placement will be available 
online through Skyward beginning Friday, 
August 14th. You must have your child’s 

student ID # to log into Skyward. 
 

Back to School Night: 
OES Back to School Night will be Monday, 

August 17, from 3:30-5:30pm. 
 

 
 

 
First Day of School: 

The first day of school will be Wednesday, 
August 19th, and will be a PM COMMON 

START, so ALL students will come to school 
from 9:15am-3:30pm. 

 
New Student Registration 

New registrations will be taken throughout 
the summer during office hours (see Summer 

Office Hours). In addition, New Student 
Registration will also be Wednesday,  

August 5th, from 9am-2pm. 
 

OES PTA 
You can find the latest PTA info at: 

oremelementarypta.blogspot.com 
 
 
 

You can also follow us on facebook (search: Orem 
Elementary PTA), and on Twitter at "OESPTA". 

 
OES Twitter 

Did you know that you do not need a twitter 
account to receive text updates from 

@OremElementary on Twitter?  
Text “Follow@OremElementary” to 40404 

to receive text updates. 
 

Have a        
fantabulous 

summer! Sent home May 29, 2015 
 


